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Dear Sir/Madam, 

Sincere Thanks for Your Donation to President's Challenge 2020 

Thank you for your generous donations and continuous support to our school and to 
the President's Challenge. Over the last 2 years, our School had supported the fund-
raising activities for President Challenge. We are honored by the President's 
acknowledgement of our student's effort with a token of appreciation. 

Being a donor, you play a part in the President’s Challenge and are making someone’s 
wishes come true. Your generosity would go a long way to help the less fortunate in 
our community. All the funds we raised through our activities in support of the 
President’s Challenge will be channeled to the beneficiaries of the President’s 
Challenge by the National Council of Social Services (NCSS) upon the closure of the 
event on 31 Oct 2020. 

Thank you once again for your heart-warming support and kind donations. Stay safe 
and well. 

Yours Sincerely, 

Dr Lim See Yew  
Senior Director/School of Engineering 
ITE College Central


